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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                24th  September 2021 

Maths Party Day 
 

The children had a fantastic day on Maths 
Party Day! They enjoyed number stories, 
challenges and outdoor maths. 
 

 
 

 

KS1 Reading Parent Workshop 
 
On Tuesday 5th October we will be holding a 
Reading Workshop in the Infant Hall. This is 
for parents of children in KS1. Miss Haynes 
(Assistant Head and English Lead) will lead 
the workshops. Places are limited due to social 
distancing so please return the reply slip back 
to school as soon as possible if you wish to 
attend. 
 

 
 HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 
Congratulations to the following children who 
have achieved Headteacher Award:  
 
Finlay McGregor    2W 
Alfie Mullally         2W 
 

Grandad Wheels 
 

The children had a great day on Monday with  
author Brian Abram. They loved listening to 
his story and designing their own wheelchair 
for ‘Grandad Wheels’. Thank you to everyone 
who purchased the books – Brian said we 
have smashed his school record for the 
amount of books sold. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
1   Oct      Black History Month 
5   Oct      KS1 Reading Parent Workshop 
12 Oct      KS1 Maths Parent Workshop 
19 Oct      Y1 Phonics Demonstration Lesson 
 
 
 
                          

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        94% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    92%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    95% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     92% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    96% 
 
Well done to Snowdrops and 
Sunflowers  for great attendance 
this week! 
 

 Overall Attendance  
95% 

 
 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and 
wellbeing, we need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at 
all times 

 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be 
carried out. 

ParentApp 
 

ParentApp provides up to date information 
regarding school life. All parents should have 
received an invitation to join the app – please 
contact the school office if you require 
assistance. 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

Just a reminder to fill in your child’s flu 
vaccine consent form by following the link: 
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-
vaccination 
 


